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339 Lafayette Street, New York, N.Y. 10012 (212) 533-4335
January 26, 2000

John M. Kelso, Section Chief

Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts Section
Office of Public and Congressional Affairs
Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, DC 20535-0001
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Dear John M. Kelso,

Thank you for your notice of January 20 concerning the duplication fees and total number of the
documents relating

This letter is to notify you that we are willing to pay whatever duplication costs may be associated
with providing us with the total amount of material. However, depending on circumstances, we may
be willing to reduce the scope of our request. Please have a representative contact me to discuss this
matter. I can be reached during regular business hours at the phone number listed above.

I look forward to hearing from your office at your earliest convenience. Thank you for your
attention to this matter,
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